
 
 
 
TO:  Dr. Gearl Loden  
FROM: Julie Weaver 
RE:  Donations 
DATE:  April 11, 2017 
 

The following donations have been presented to the Tupelo Public 
School District.  At this time, we request that the Tupelo Public 
School District Board of Trustees acknowledge and accept these 
donations on behalf of the schools listed below.   
 
 

Donation # 2016-2017 – 050 
Description: $15,000 
Given By:  THS Band Boosters    
Purpose: Band Equipment and Repairs 
Site:   THS     
Presented By: Tammy Wheeler 
 
 

Donation # 2016-2017 – 051 
Description:  $3,000     
Given By:  MDOT    
Purpose: to purchase equipment/materials needed to 

further transportation safety programs  
Site:   Milam      
Presented By: Paul Moton 
 
 

Donation # 2016-2017 – 052 
Description: $1,000 
Given By:  Tupelo Furniture Market  
Purpose: Not restrictive  
Site:   ECEC      
Presented By: Anita Buchanan 
 
 


